
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
[By Email only] 
 

         13 November 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Helen, Sue and Graham 

Making Wales an Age-friendly Nation Conference – 08 November 2023 

Thank you so much for participating in the Age Friendly Conference and for your excellent 

presentation on the positive work underway in Flintshire. You really brought age friendly 

communities to life demonstrating the practical changes and impact as well as the 

importance of working in partnership. I know that everyone at the conference enjoyed and 

appreciated your contributions and insights. 

I hope you enjoyed the conference and the opportunity to connect with others working to 

make Wales an age friendly nation. 

With thanks and best wishes. 

Yours sincerely 
  

 

Heléna Herklots CBE  

Older People’s Commissioner for Wales   


